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The announcement that Peter Reidy will return to the CEO role at KiwiRail is seen as a positive by the 
union representing KiwiRail workers. 
 
Peter Reidy resigned as CEO of KiwiRail in 2018, and was replaced by Greg Miller, who resigned in 
November 2021. 
 
Rail and Maritime Transport Union General Secretary Wayne Butson says Peter Reidy would provide 
a steady hand on the tiller and stability at a challenging time for KiwiRail. 
 
He says Mr Reidy has a good understanding of rail and would be able to hit the ground running. 
 
“We have worked positively with Mr Reidy in the past and intend to do so in the future.” 
 
Mr Butson noted that HPHE (High Performance High Engagement) model had been introduced to 
KiwiRail during Mr Reidy’s previous tenure, and had been part of improving relations between 
workers and management. 
 
The following period since 2018 had seen serious problems with relationships between the CEO and 
the union, and a large number of resignations in the management of KiwiRail.  
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